
November 18, 2022

Hello Families!   
 
I want to take this opportunity to thank you 
on behalf of all our staff at Edmunds 
Elementary for your partnership, kindness 
and generosity as we approach the end of 
the first trimester.  This first multi-day 
break of the school year is significant for 
everyone.  I hope this break provides all of 
our families with an opportunity to rest, 
relax and rejuvenate.  
 I would like to wish all of you and your 
families a healthy, relaxing and happy 
Thanksgiving break!
 
With appreciation,
Mr. Snellenberger

A Message
from our Principal, 
Kolby Snellenberger

The Buzz

 

 

     

 

 

                

 

November 18 - Report Cards Go Home
November 21 & 22 - Parent/Teacher Conferences: No School for Students

November 23, 24, 25 - Thanksgiving Break:  No School
December 7 - Early Release Day - 11:30 Dismissal
December 9 - Annual Title I Meeting 8:15 AM

Important Dates

Congratulations to all the students who performed in and worked on the EES Variety 
Show last week.  The students did a great job in all aspects of the work!  Special 
thanks to fifth grade students, Hazel Robinson, Leena Yager, Cabby Ostrander and 
Amelia Alger who put in countless hours organizing the event and who served as 
managers of the stage, house, and bake sale and as Master of Ceremonies for the 
evening.  Many thanks to all the families who provided food for the bake sale, 
transportation support and a supportive audience.  Without you, our event would not 
have been a success and many students would not have been able to participate. I 
know from talking with the kids that they left feeling a deep sense of pride and 
accomplishment.  We could not have done it without the support of our Edmunds 
families.  Thank You!  Have a restful and joyful school break!  -Ms. Nolan

During this holiday season, if you are looking for an 
opportunity to give to a family in our EES school community, 
please consider purchasing a gift card (Amazon, book store, 
department store, etc.) to donate anonymously. This year 
we are working to connect families that are in need of some 
extra financial support, with gifts and gift cards for the 
holidays. The gift cards can be sent to school in an envelope 
where they will be collected by the class teachers or given 
to Mrs. Palmer in the main office. In order to reach families 
before the December break, please send in gift cards no 
later than Monday, December 12th. Thank you for your 
generosity during this holiday season.

Join us on December 9th at 8:15 for coffee and pastry, as we 
conduct the Annual Title I Meeting!  We'll review the EES Home 
School Compact and the Burlington School District’s 
Parent/Guardian Involvement Policy.  Look for more information 
in the coming weeks! 

Title I Meeting

Congratulations!

Holiday Gift Cards
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